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Wednesday 15th May 2024
 
Year 6 Residential Visit to London 20th – 24th 2024

Dear parent/Carers
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are now only 5 days away from our amazing residential trip to London. There have been a few updates since our last letter.
An email was sent out informing you of the change of time that we will now be leaving school. The coach company have requested that we leave slightly earlier. Our departure time will now be at 7:30am. Myself and Miss James will meet everyone in the village hall car park at 7:15am ready to board the coach.

The hostel has kindly asked that we have dinner slightly later on Monday evening, therefore could we please ask that you pack your child an extra sandwich and snack to keep them going. I am also happy for children to bring with them a travel size, squeeze juice cordial that they can carry in their daily backpack which can be added to their water.

The children have each been bought a green cap with ‘London 2024’ that we will hand out on the coach. It is important that they wear their hat when we are out and about so we can easily keep track on everyone, and it is a nice little keep’s sake!

We have had a discussion about pocket money for the trip. As you know we agreed the children could have £5 per day. However, we are aware this has been a set amount for a few years now. We have decided the children can now bring a maximum of £10 for each day, However please to not feel obliged to increase your child’s pocket money to this amount.

Please could you update us if there have been any changes to your child’s medical information before Monday morning.

Finally a few helpful reminders:
· children need to bring their own towels
· packed lunch for Monday in a disposable bag – with an extra snack
· Small backpack to carry their lunch and coat in each day
· NO phones are allowed on the trip or any devices which can link up to Wi-Fi
· Your child MUST wear the green hat provided at all times when we are outside of the Hostel.

Kind regards

Mrs Walsh
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